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14 April 2023 


The Resident / Tenant / Owners Corporation 

Peats Ferry Road 

HORNSBY  NSW  2077 

Dear Sir / Madam 

Peats Ferry Road, Hornsby - Proposed Changes to Parking Restrictions  

Council is writing to you regarding a proposal to change some of the parking restrictions in Peats Ferry Road, 

Hornsby, between Bridge Road and Jersey Lane.  Council wants to get the balance right and would like your 

feedback.  

Need for the proposal 

As the population of Hornsby Shire increases, changes to parking management in local streets are required to 

ensure adequate levels of short-term parking is maintained for customers of local businesses and visitors to 

residential apartments. 

Council undertook parking surveys of the area, which indicated that the existing unlimited parking along Peats 

Ferry Road is no longer efficient and that time restrictions to encourage parking turnover would benefit the 

wider community.  These changes are aimed at providing further parking options for those visiting nearby units 

or businesses.  The following parking restrictions are proposed along the eastern side of Peats Ferry Road: 

1. Peats Ferry Road between Bridge Road and Jersey Lane - change existing unlimited parking to 1 hour 

parking 8.30am-6pm Mon-Fri, 8.30am-12.30pm Sat. 

2. Peats Ferry Road south of Bridge Road - reduce the length of existing ‘No Parking’ by 10 metres.   

This will create additional 2 car spaces (1P). 

3. Peats Ferry Road at intersection with Jersey Lane - change existing ‘No Parking’ to ‘No Stopping’. 

This is to ensure that cars do not stop near the intersection.  

(Stopping near intersection is prohibited by the road rules) 

A plan showing the proposed changes is attached. 

Next Steps 

Council invites your comments on the proposal by close of business 28 April 2023.  The results of the 

consultation will be referred to the Hornsby Local Traffic Committee for consideration and recommendation to 

Council. 
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Please mark your submission ‘Peats Ferry Road, Hornsby - Proposed Changes to Parking Restrictions - 

Reference No F2014/00571-02’ and address it to: 

The General Manager 

Hornsby Shire Council 

PO Box 37 

HORNSBY  NSW  1630 

Email – hsc@hornsby.nsw.gov.au

Please do not hesitate to contact me on 9847 6524 should you have any comments or questions in relation to 

the proposal. 

Yours faithfully 

Radek Zarzycki 

Senior Traffic Engineer 

Traffic Engineering & Road Safety 

TRIM Reference: F2014/00571-02 

Privacy Notification 

Information provided to Council in correspondence, submissions or requests (verbal, electronic or written), 

including personal information such as your name and address, may be made publicly available, including via 

Council website, in accordance with the Government Information (Public Access) Act (GIPA Act) 2009. Council 

reserves the right to reproduce in whole or in part any correspondence or submission.


